
CCAC Members and Friends 

Please, Attend the  

Tuesday, JUNE 9, 2009  

SCV CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

6:00 p.m., City Hall Council Chambers,  

23920 Valencia Blvd. 

  

At the June 9 City Council Meeting, two very important issues will be on the agenda. 
  

First, the Rooming House Ordinance 

  
On May 5th, 2009 the Planning Commission adopted a resolution supporting community 

recommendations to eliminate rooming houses in single family residential neighborhoods.  The next 

step is for City Council to vote on the Rooming House ordinance. It is imperative to have the 

continued strong community support. The simple act of attending the City Council meeting in 

support of this ordinance will send a clear and resounding message to our city leaders.  

Second is the MRF Site Selection Committee. 

Recommendations for committee membership put forth by the Trash Diversion Subcommittee 

will presented to the City Council for approval.  This is in sharp contrast to last time when the 

MRF site was selected without real public participation.  We need to make sure that the 

recommendations provided and accepted include representation of community groups such as the 

CCAC.  

  Take the time to attend and be a part of the solution.  

"Together we can make a difference!" 

Alan J. Ferdman 

ALAN FERDMAN, CHAIR,  

Canyon Country Advisory Committee  

(661) 713-9344 
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